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Adopt-A-Pool 2012 Begins Next Month!  

Don’t miss out on a great chance to help our community and revitalize our 

pools for the upcoming season! The City of Reno has announced that the 

Idlewild and Traner pools will open for the 2012 season, in a large part to 

your help during last year’s Adopt-A-Pool. 

 
And now, SNCA is pleased to bring you the 2nd annual Adopt-A-Pool! 

Tuesday May 29th  – June 7th 

 

We would love to see all of you at this year’s event so please mark your 

calendars for the week of May 29th – June 7th.  

 

Adopt-A-Pool Schedule  

 
Idlewild 

Tuesday May 29th - 10am to 2:30pm 

Duties:  Pressure washing and clean out of pools, painting. A large pump will 

be used to drain the pool and this takes most of the first day. The green 

slime that is exposed as the water line drops must be cleaned off while it is 

still wet as to minimize staining the pool surface.  

 
Wednesday May 30th - 7:30am to 2:30pm 

Duties:  Finishing wash-down of pools and clean-out of surge tank, painting.  

There will be repairs needed to the tile 

around the rim of the pool and portions of 

the pool surface. The City has these tiles and 

patch materials in stock and some of the 

existing tiles will be reused after a little 

cleanup is done to them. Some of these may 

be lying in the bottom of the pool and will be 

retrieved when the pool is drained.  

  
Thursday May 31st - 7:30am to 2:30pm 

Assist with tile repairs, fill pool, painting.   

 

Friday June 1st - 7:30am to 2:30pm 

Assist with pump and solar system start-up, touch up painting. 

 
Saturday June 2nd - Adopt-A-Pool Day – 10am to 1pm   

Remove weeds and rake planter beds, weed removal in playground adjacent 
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Facebook!  

            Click here and 
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to pool, planting for pool beds, sweep entrance and parking lot, hose and 

squeegee bath house/pool deck, clean windows, cleaning out getter drains, 

installing wind screens on fence, painting.  
 

Traner 

Tuesday June 5th - Thursday June 7th  

7:30am to 2:30pm 

The City of Reno will need volunteers to help with 

cleaning, painting, repairing expansion joints, 

assistance with building preparation and pump 

start up. The Traner plan has the same basic 

functions as the Idlewild Pool.  

 

All you need to bring is a few tools you may 

have: rakes, gardening equipment for planting, 

covered shoes that can get wet, clothes 

appropriate for painting and most of all, your 

willingness to help the aquatics community.   

 

For more information contact Mike Ginsburg at 775-834-7766 or 

mike.ginsburg@sncaquatics.org 

 

Next Month: A Preview of Aquafest 2012 

Stayed tuned for next month’s newsletter, when we begin our countdown to 

Aquafest 2012!  

 

You won’t want to miss out on the star packed annual event, featuring 

athletes who will be coming straight from the Olympics!  

 

SAVE THE DATE: The event will be held Saturday, August 25th, with day 

long events and evening festivities going from 5pm to 9pm.  

 

Read the details as we outline the August 2012 event in our upcoming 

newsletters.  
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